

Zoom chat: 2022-04-27 FY22 Project: LAC Digital Discussion Call

00:22:21 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: Hello Heidi
00:22:52 Harold Arcos: Welcome Heidi,,
00:23:03 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Welcome!
00:24:23 Claudia Ruiz - ICANN Org: Action Items: v
00:24:25 Claudia Ruiz - ICANN Org: <https://community.icann.org/x/ShJ1Cw>
00:24:32 Harold Arcos: genial,,
00:25:53 Harold Arcos: Carta Modelo para invitar a Panelistas, Instituciones y Gobiernos:
00:25:57 Harold Arcos: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Yf1UrbqoVDOtQjzk4g_SQf1a_7X9LnuZ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106542157281171939402&rtopof=true&sd=true
00:30:37 Laura Margolis: Roberto es de Bolivia
00:31:36 Claudia Ruiz - ICANN Org: Bienvenida Lilian
00:31:44 Lilian Ivette: hola a todos
00:32:03 Laura Margolis: Hola Lilian!
00:32:12 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: @Vanda nos mandas nombres y titulos de cada uno
00:32:20 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: de los panelistas mencionados
00:32:25 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: estan confirmados?
00:33:04 Claudia Ruiz - ICANN Org: Por favor hablen uno/a a la vez para nuestras interpretes, gracias
00:34:41 Claudia Ruiz - ICANN Org: Bienvenido Marcelo
00:34:43 sergio salinas porto LACRALO: ya te doy la pabra lilian
00:35:15 Lilian Ivette: listo
00:37:55 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: pueden ir por favor poniendo nombres en el google doc preparado por Harold
00:38:12 Harold Arcos: LAC DIGITAL 2022
<https://community.icann.org/display/LACRALO/LAC+DIGITAL+2022>
00:40:53 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: si quien va a cada panel
00:41:08 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: por favor mandarnos los nombres confirmados y por confirmar
00:41:21 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: llenenlo en el google doc
00:41:27 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: o mandenlo por favor
00:41:52 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: 19:00 UTC
00:41:54 Harold Arcos: 19-UTC
00:42:19 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: todos deben tener calendar invites
00:42:43 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: 2 hrs
00:42:46 Harold Arcos: Cada día 2 horas a partir de las 19-UTC
00:43:42 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: approx 15 puede ser menos
00:43:47 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: o se ajusta
00:48:33 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: excelente idea de tener el video
00:48:38 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: de Vint Cerf
00:50:58 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: ¡Muchas gracias a Harold por inspirarnos en la lluvia de ideas!
00:52:03 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Queríamos asegurarnos de que los tres temas se vean como un evento general que está vinculado entre sí./We wished to ensure that all three topics are seen as one overall event which are linked together.
00:53:38 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Hemos visto que una mesa redonda moderada es buena para generar preguntas de los participantes./We have seen that a roundtable discussion that is moderated is good for generating questions from the participants.
00:54:06 Laura Margolis: Les pido disculpas pero tengo que retirarme. Estare atenta a la grabación.
00:54:30 Harold Arcos: vale Laura,, saludos
00:54:31 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: muchas gracias Laura
00:54:41 Laura Margolis: a Uds!
00:54:50 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Los panelistas hablarán más durante la mesa redonda y luego nuevamente durante la sesión de preguntas y respuestas./The panelists will speak more during the roundtable and then again during the question and answers.
00:55:13 Laura Margolis: que sea interactivo con el publico, buenísimo
00:56:23 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Hay 15 minutos de preguntas y respuestas./There is 15 mins of question and answers
00:58:23 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: @Sergioi, buena sugerencia para enviar preguntas por adelantado para la mesa redonda./Good suggestion to send questions in advance for the roundtable.
00:59:06 Claire Craig: Creo que los 10 minutos son suficientes para cada panelista.
00:59:14 vandascartezini: totally agreed - the general context is fundamental for the audience to understand the foco and Icann inside and 15 minutes we need also to have questions the coordinador must have just to add if nome will make any question
00:59:48 Claire Craig: Agree with Heidi about the questions in advance too
01:00:05 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: si poner las preguntas con anticipacion esta bien
01:00:20 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: yes having concrete questions in advance
01:00:22 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: is great
01:00:33 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: and those questions can be put in the wiki
01:00:50 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: +1 Vanda -Prep sessions!
01:03:48 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Los moderadores son clave para una sesión exitosa./The moderator(s) are key to a succesful session.
01:03:55 vandascartezini: yes in our panel this is relevant due the difficulty the theme itself brings to each panelist . answering similar questions is better
01:04:32 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: @Harold and @Sergio ya pueden ir pensando en preguntas
01:04:42 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: podemos ponerlas ya en la wiki
01:04:45 vandascartezini: @Heidi - agree. this is quite relevant to our success
01:05:24 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: @ Harold, Sergio, Vanda and all think about questions for each panel
01:05:35 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: Al arriba
01:06:00 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: @Harold, Sergio y Vanda mandar preguntas para cada panel
01:07:27 vandascartezini: sylvia and I already done at dns women last year and we already have some questions as well as other from the igf panel in Poland last year in UA
01:08:10 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: excellent @Vanda
01:10:13 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: +1 Sergio!
01:10:19 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: bien Sergio

01:10:26 Silvia Vivanco - ICANN Org: esta semana - cerrar todo
01:11:06 Harold Arcos: hay un mockup ahora de la pagina?
01:13:02 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: @Harold, ¿qué página?
01:13:41 Harold Arcos: @Heidi,, pagina web del evento,, esta en construccion,,
01:14:33 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Estableceremos la creación de la página web una vez que se confirmen los oradores y moderadores.
01:14:41 Rob Hoggarth - ICANN Org: We will continue to promote the event to GAC Members. Next step is a communication of the confirmed agenda to the GAC USRWG.
01:15:07 Rob Hoggarth - ICANN Org: Do you all see a difference between confirmed panelists and just speakers "from the floor"?
01:15:31 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: Rob dijo: Seguiremos promocionando el evento entre los miembros del GAC. El próximo paso es una comunicación de la agenda confirmada al GAC USRWG.
01:15:37 Harold Arcos: si @Heidi,, eso estamos,, para colocar los nombres en la pagina,,
01:16:11 Heidi Ullrich - ICANN Org: ok, Harold.
01:16:12 sergio salinas porto LACRALO: Argentina, Trinidad y Tobago, Uruguay, Brasil, Venezuela, Colombia (estamos esperando) y Bolivia
01:17:48 Claire Craig: I reached out to the GAC representative of T&T but she was unable to accept the invitation
01:19:16 Harold Arcos: thanks for update @Claire,, sad to hear about it,,
01:19:18 Augusto Ho: De acuerdo
01:19:19 Claudia Ruiz - ICANN Org: 2 de Mayo at las 23:00 UTC ?
01:19:28 Claire Craig: I will be travelling so I may not be available
01:19:33 Rob Hoggarth - ICANN Org: All GAC reps are listed at this link - for Vanda and all - GAC reps are listed here - <https://gac.icann.org/about/members>
01:19:37 Harold Arcos: genial,,
01:19:44 Harold Arcos: thanks @Rob
01:19:48 Rob Hoggarth - ICANN Org: We have a new GAC rep from Brazil.
01:20:22 Rob Hoggarth - ICANN Org: Thank you All. Very productive to observe your work!
01:20:32 Rodrigo De La Parra - ICANN Org: Va muy bien!
01:20:37 Claire Craig: Bye everyone